
July 11, 2015

From: Rex Gardiner

To: Mayor Courtney Corrigan
Councilman Gary Waldeck
City of Los Altos Hills

Cc: LAH Town Clerk Deborah Padovan
Los Altos History Museum

Subject: Historic Papers - Founding of Los Altos Hills

Mayor Corrigan and Councilman Waldeck,

About the papers I left with you a little while back at our meeting - I understand that Mr. Couperus and
Ms. Padovan will be double-checking those papers against the electronic scans that have already been
digitized, to ensure that you have a complete digital set of all the papers.

When the comparison between the paper copies and the scanned digital copies has been completed,
I would be most grateful if you would pass on the complete set of papers I gave you to the Los Altos
HistoryMuseumforpennanentsafe-keeping, ",,;fl..uri~+.. 'Nle..a


